From: Suzanne Blunt
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:21 AM

To: Mary Beth Fiore <mbfiore@gstboces.org>; Colleen Dengler <CDENGLER@gstboces.org>
Subject: No Heights Kids Go Hungry

| received a donation from Darla Nash, TAE Class of 1965, from their group “No Heights Kid goes
Hungry”. This group donates money to students that have been identified as needing financial
assistance with their lunch accounts.

We do everything that we can to help the students when they have balances, such as sending home
free/reduced applications, robo calls, personal calls to the parent, and also our outstanding lunch slips. |
have contacted the nurses for middle and elementary to see if they have any recommendations of
students in need.

Are there other ways you would like me to identify students in need?

Suzanne Blunt
GST BOCES Food Service Manager
Email: sblunt@gstboces.org

Horseheads CSD Food Service
950 Sing Sing Road HHDS, NY 14845
Phone: 739-5601 x3671

Elmira Heights CSD Food Service
100 Robinwood Ave Elmira Heights, NY
Phone: 733-5854
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12/21/16

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of donation for up to
$1200 for Mr. Lutz to purchase laminating rolls for
Cohen School.

Sincerely,

Elmira Heights PFO



K-?
2083 College Avenue

Elmira Heights, NY 14903
December 22, 2016

Board of Education

Elmira Heights Central School District
2083 College Avenue
Eimira Heights, NY 14903

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education Members:

The TAE Class of 2014 would like to donate money from its remaining fund balance for
the expenses of a field trip including bus transportation and lunch for a group of 10

students attending a transition conference at the Corning Radisson on January 10. We
will cover total expenses up to $350.00.

Due to budget constraints this opportunity cannot be offered to this group of students.
I am so excited that the hard work of TAE's 2014 graduates can result in an educational
experience for other TAE students.

Sincerely,

Patti Pautz "

TAE Class of 2014 Advisor



